
                    We told you a little while ago
about our achievement in receiving the
Kirklees SACRE RE Merit award for
recognition and celebration of good
practice in RE and community cohesion -
well now it’s all official and Mrs
Henriques received our certificate at the
latest Kirklees RE network! Ofsted also
recognised the amazing work we do in
personal development, difference and
diversity - aspects that so important to us
as a school. Well done, everyone!  

Tomorrow we will celebrate World Book Day by dressing up,
baking, reading and sharing our favourite books plus a very
special story read by Together Learning Trust CEO, David
Lord.  We hope that it’s a lovely day for everyone and we
look forward to seeing some fantastic outfits. After school,
there will be a bake sale in the playground - so please bring
some spare change to buy a biscuit or two!

Enjoy the rest of the news.

Mrs Barker 

World Book Day! 
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Can you help us with our Easter Bingo
fundraiser by donating a chocolate
egg? Every year, we approach
supermarkets and shops to help us with
our fundraising - but this year, we’ve
drawn a blank and supermarkets will
not be providing any eggs. Therefore
we’re appealing to our school
community - any size will do and the
more the merrier! Please donate either
in class or at the office. Thank you!

Easter Bingo

We were invited to Ryburn Valley High
School last week for an exciting Boccia
Tournament. Six Year 2 pupils went
along with Mrs Vousden and spent
time with others pupils from the
Together Learning Trust schools. They
had a fabulous time and represented
our school brilliantly - well done
everyone. 

Boccia Tournament

Kirklees SACRE RE Merit
We were so proud of all the children who
took part in the Strictly Pennine dance
festival at the Lawrence Batley Theatre
last Thursday. 30 of our Year 2s took to
the stage to perform their ‘Every 
Little Step’ dance to hundreds of 
people in the audience. It was such
a wonderful event to be part of - 
thank you to all the staff that 
attended in their own time to 
help out!

Strictly Pennine



Thursday 7th March - World Book

Day - dress up and/or bake

something inspired by books

Parent’s evenings 13th/14th March

Monday 18th March - Easter Bingo

6pm in school

Friday 22nd March - Bunny Hop -

sponsor forms have now gone out

Friday 22nd March - Break up for

Easter

Keep in touch

Dates for
your diary

For more news, check out our website and social media.

www.nethertonian.co.uk

http://www.nethertonian.co.uk/

